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September 28, 2016 
 
Mr. Marshall S. Filler 
Managing Director & General Counsel 
Aeronautical Repair Station Association  
121 North Henry Street 
Alexandria, VA 22314-2903 

 
Dear Mr. Filler: 
 
This is to inform you that the Aircraft Maintenance Division, AFS-300, has reviewed ARSA 
Form E100 (New Article Inspection Form) and determined that it is an acceptable method of 
compliance with Title 14 Code of Federal Regulations (14 CFR) sections 43.13(a) and 43.9 
when inspecting new parts received without the documentation required by the FAA-EASA 
Maintenance Annex Guidance. We have also determined that ARSA Form E100 is 
consistent with the guidance provided to Aviation Safety Inspectors in Notice 8900.380. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to assist you. If you have any additional questions regarding this 
letter, please contact the Aircraft Maintenance Division at (202) 267-1675. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Timothy W. Shaver 
Manager, Aircraft Maintenance Division 

 

 

 

 


